} Ways YOU Can Stand Against
the Carbon Capture Scam

Now that you've learned about the threat of carbon capture and storage in our
state, do you want to take action to stop it? Below are 4 important steps you
can take to stand against the carbon capture scam.

as 1) Come to the Louigiana State Capitol on April 18.

Join us in Baton Rouge on Tuesday, April 18, to lobby against carbon capture and storage
at the state capitol. This event will be a full day of speaking to legislators and the media to
show them that we do NOT want toxic waste dumped in our communities. All are
welcome! RSVP for the event here: tinyurl.com/ccslobbysignup

IZ, 2) Send a comment to the Louisiana Dept. of Natural Resources.

To stand against the Air Products project, you can send a comment to the Louisiana
Department of Natural Resources (LDNR). To send a comment to LDNR, click “Add
Comments” on this web page: tinyurl.com/apcomment. Suggested topics for comments:
complaints about how carbon dioxide pipelines are unsafe, concerns about the harm carbon
capture will do to the Maurepas Swamp, concerns about the future of Lake Maurepas, and
demanding a public hearing and a full Environmental Impact Statement (EIS).

3) Send a comment to the Louigiana Department of
QQQ  Environmental Quality.

Part of the Air Products project includes an ammonia plant in Ascension Parish. Email
LDEQ to request a public hearing and a transparent process for the Air Products project.
To submit your comment, email deq.publicnotices@la.gov and make the subject line of
your email “Al 23321 Air Products Blue Energy Air Permit.” Some ideas for your comments
are: the air pollution this ammonia plant will create, the fact that the plant will be near a
school, that 3,000 people will live near this plant and breathe the toxic chemicals. Please
also ask for a public hearing!

4) Qign the petition to save Lake Maurepas.

Save Lake Maurepas from toxic waste dumping! Visit www.tinyurl.com/saveourlake to
sign the petition to preserve our beautiful lake.
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